



JBSA Teammates,

The ongoing response to the COVID-19 crisis has highlighted the increased necessity of personal hygiene and health protection measures. The Base Supply Centers across Joint Base San Antonio have a limited quantity of cleaning and sanitation supplies to satisfy customer needs based on the cleanliness guidelines set forth by the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Therefore, I request limitations be placed on the amount of certain supplies each unit may purchase per day, in order to ensure fair and equal distribution across the installation. This request is applicable to all Joint Base Mission Partners seeking to purchase items at Joint Base San Antonio Base Supply Centers, and will remain in effect until further notice. The designated supplies and quantities are outlined in Attachment 1.

The attachment outlining requested purchasing limitations will be reviewed daily and updated based on current stock and projected resupply shipments. This itemized list will be posted at all Joint Base San Antonio Base Supply Centers. Items not available at the Base Supply Centers may be purchased through commercial sources.

For any questions or concerns regarding this policy, please contact Mr. Raymond Flores at DSN 473-3434 or raymond.flores.1@us.af.mil.

LAURA L. LENDERMAN Brigadier General, USAF Commander

Attachment 1: BSC Requested Rationing Quantities List